
Dear prayer partners, 

Thank you for your continued 
prayers and support. Thank 

you to those who have 
reached out to us. We enjoy 
hearing from you! 

Ministry News 

We praise the Lord that we are 
now right under 13%. We are 

praying that several of the 
churches we have been in will 

take us on and that we can 
cross 20% before next year. September and October tend to 
be busy times for missionaries as many churches have their 

missions conference/emphasis during this time. Missions 
conferences are a wonderful time for both the missionary 

and the church. We get to spend more time with the church 
and together we refocus on obeying Christ’s command to 

share the hope that is within us with the whole world. We 
have had several wonderful meetings in Wisconsin and 
Pennsylvania and are currently in a conference in Virginia. 

On Friday we will be driving back to Wisconsin and are 
looking forward to the missions conference at our sending 
church. Through the end of October, we will be presenting 

our ministry in a couple conferences in Wisconsin, a 
conference in Missouri, and a missions Sunday in Texas. 

Praise the Lord for a healthy car! 
We are thankful for the opportunities we have had to 

encourage churches. I especially enjoy the opportunities 

that I have had to share my heart with teenagers. Please pray 
that from our deputation we would see lasting fruit.  

 

Peru News 

Last week the Peruvian president dissolved the congress. 
They in turn decided to declare that he was no longer the 
president. There were a few tense days, but the military and 
police decided to side with the President. He has called for 
new congressional elections in the beginning of next year. 

Thankfully the situation was not violent, and Peru has 
maintained peace through it all. 

Family News 

We are thankful and excited to 
be able to serve the Lord. 

Elsie has become quite 
the explorer and crawls all over the place she is also starting 

to pull herself up on couches and the ever-present suitcases! 
We are excited to announce an addition to the Kotvas family 

in late April next year. Ann and the baby are doing well. 

Morning sickness has made traveling a little more exciting, 

but we are thankful that it's not worse! Ann recently had an 
ear infection, but we are thankful for the good care of the 
urgent care that we went to and she is mending quite well. 

 


